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Craig, Sondra

From: David Riel <driel1974@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 3, 2025 11:31 PM
To: ZZ Council Members; Washington-Spivey, Shaundel; Elsen, Nikki; Acklin, Tim
Subject: Protect Our Historic Bubblers

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear City Leaders,  
 
Since at least the 1920’s, the City of La Crosse has provided clean drinking water to residents 
and visitors alike, through its system of street corner “bubblers”. They’re charming. They’re 
thoughtful. And they’re designated historic for a simple reason: people love them and want them 
to be protected. We can become a more inclusive city without destroying the historic assets that 
make our city unique. We can find a way to fund and install ADA compliant bubblers while also 
protecting and maintaining the historic bubblers. Thank you for your service to our fair city. 
 
-David Riel- 
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